
January Meeting Oahe ABATE Chapter
January 9, 2018 – Bill’s Garage

Due to not enough members present no formal meeting was held. 
Announcements:
The February  meeting be held Saturday, February 10 at 6:30pm at Bill's Garage. Drawings for 
50/50 and SOL will be held. Pot luck will follow the meeting. Bring a dish to pass if you wish. 

Marcia Kaup - ABATE Oahe Chapter Secretary


